
 

January 15, 2025 
 
 
FCC Authorization Letter 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
I hereby authorize Dita Paul, Director, Digital Health RAQAC at Stryker Medical, to act on behalf of Stryker Medical 
in all matters relating to the FCC Grantee activities of inquiries and application for equipment authorization in 
connection with FCC FRN 0021243142, including signing of all documents related to these matters. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this authorization, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Divya Murali 

Director, Global Regulatory Affairs 

Divya.Murali@stryker.com 

Medical 

3800 E. Centre Avenue, Portage, MI 49002 USA 
P +1 269 567 8254 


